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Response requested re serious human rights violations in PepsiCo's supply chain

Slight, Andrew {PEP} Fri, Nov 13, 2020 at 11:40 AM

To: Sarah Singh
Cc: David Pred

Dear Sarah,

Thank you for your email and the letter asking buyers to engage with Mitr Phol on the issues related to their previous
sugar operations in Cambodia.

As we stated in our previous correspondence with IDI in 2018 and in our public statement to the Business and Human
Rights Resource Center in 2019, PepsiCo no longer has a commercial relationship with Mitr Phol. This continues to be

the case.

Kind regards
Andrew Slight
Director, Global Public Policy

PepsiCo

To: Slight, Andrew {PEP

Cc: David Pred I

Subject: Response requested re serious human rights violations in PepsiCo's supply chain

From: Sereh Singh [
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 8:24 PM
- i i_Andrew. Jim {PEP} I

Dear Sirs/Madam,

Please see the attached letter regarding the class action Hoy Mai & Others vs. Mitr Phol Co. Ltd., a case in Thai
courts concerning serious human rights violations to which PepsiCo is directly linked.

We look forward to receiving your response by Monday, November 16, 2020.

Best regards,



Inclusive Development International, Equitable Cambodia and the League for the Promotion & Defense of Human
Rights (LICADHO)

Sarah Singh
Senior Legal and Policy Associate

Inclusive Development International





